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While completing this redraft I realized that the draft lacked a penalty for failure to
provide the required information to the purchaser of a dog.  This would apply to anyone
selling a dog, not just breeders or pet stores.  I added a forfeiture of up to $500.  Please
let me know if you would prefer a different penalty.

Rebecca C. Tradewell
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7290
E−mail:  becky.tradewell@legis.wisconsin.gov


